June 7, 2005

To the Honorable Common Council Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:

Attached is File No. 050189, being a resolution amending Common Council File No. 030298 to extend for an additional two years the one dollar City-owned, vacant lot sale program, in various Aldermanic Districts.

This resolution extends the vacant lot sales program 2 additional years. The program applies to the primary block grant area and applies only to undevelopable city-owned lots.

Since there is no municipal need for this property, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on May 3, 2004, recommended approval of the attached resolution.

Sincerely,

Julie A. Penman
Executive Secretary
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

Attachment

Cc: Real Estate